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ENROLLMENT GOAL: 180 STUDENTS

Registration for 2014-2015 School Year

We have launched our online registration for the school year
2014-2015 on GradeLink. You will need to have your username
and password to enter your child’s GradeLink account. The first
screen you see will be the reenrollment form, which has several
pages, but all information that has been entered will be
automatically filled in. Please look at the information and make
sure it is correct, as we will be using this for many other projects.
Also fill in all blanks, as the program will not let you continue if
required information is missing. If you need your password codes
please send an e-mail to office@icschoolmonrovia.org or call. If
you don’t have access to a computer you will need to request a
paper copy. We will begin Parent Agreements in early May.

Important
Dates:

April
17 Holy Thursday. Early Dismissal 12pm

18 Good Friday, See church bulletin for
schedule of services.

18-27 Easter Break

A Taste Around the World

On May 4" we will be having our Taste Around the World event
from 11:00 am to 3:00 pm. All are invited to enjoy food, drink, and
entertainment. The cost is $10 for 10 tastes of food, drink, and a
raffle ticket. You may purchase “Passport Books” in the school
office.

World's Finest Chocolate Sale

The chocolate sale will conclude on May 6th with all money
handed in to the office. If you would like additional boxes we
have about 20 in the office, and we would like to distribute them
before we begin our Easter break.

Book Fair May 5—8

Everyone is invited to the Fiesta-themed Book Fair!
May 5: class walk through
May 6: 9am- 3pm. Open during break, lunch, & after school.
May 7 & 8 7:30am- 3pm. Open during break, lunch, & after
school. Open during Science Fair on May 8.

See Enclosed Packet for Upcoming Grizzly Games!

Details on flyer or contact a PTO Member.

Festival of the Foothills

The Festival of the Foothills will be on
held May 23-25. This year the school has
been asked to support two game
booths. This is a great opportunity and a
fun way to fulfill your service hour
requirements. We are asking families to
serve at least two-hour shifts during
festival hours. Each person will receive
credit towards their family obligation for
the hours they work. Please call office to
sign up.
Festival hours:
Friday 5:00 pm to 11:00 pm
Saturday 12:00 pmto 11:00 pm
Sunday 1:00 pm to 11:00 pm

In addition, raffle tickets are included in
today'’s family envelope. Each raffle
ticket costs $2 and every book contains
25 raffle tickets. Although it is not
mandatory, please try to sell as many as
possible to help support this parish wide
event.

The Festival sponsorship committee has
also put together a creative way to give
a “Shout Out” to family & friends. Please
see the included flyer for more details.




